
 

PROOF OF VACCINATION 

STARTING SEPTEMBER 22, 2021 

As part of Ontario’s Roadmap to Re-open, the government announced that facilities 

such as ours will require all patrons to be fully vaccinated (with limited exceptions) 

starting Wednesday, September 22, 2021.  Mario’s Bowl will be asking all patrons upon 

entry for proof of their 2nd dose of an authorized Covid-19 vaccine.  This proof must 

include your name, date of final vaccination (must be at least 14 days prior to current 

date) and type of vaccine you received.  You will also need to provide government 

issued identification showing your name and date of birth to match the proof of vaccine 

given. 

As per the amended regulation, “A business or an organization shall not retain any 

information provided pursuant to this section.”  This means Mario’s Bowl will not and 

can not record your vaccination status and proof of vaccination can be asked upon entry 

each and every visit (including those leaving and re-entering). 

Line ups may occur while we are checking for proof and we ask that all patrons have 

patience with our staff while we navigate this new addition to the already changing rules 

that we have been enduring.  These rules will apply until the provincial government or 

local health authority remove or add restrictions.  Any aggressive behaviour towards 

our staff will not be tolerated at any time and the patron will be required to leave 

the premises.  Staff at all businesses impacted by this are just doing their job and the 

business is doing what is required to keep their doors open.  We also ask that you keep 

2 metres distance between you/your group and any groups you may not be with. 

We thank everyone for their continued support and for their co-operation going 

forward.  Should you have any questions, please see any of our management team or 

contact us by phone (344-9644), e-mail (bowling@mariosbowl.com) or in person. 

Full information can be found on the Ontario governments Covid-19 website 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/proof-covid-19-vaccination 


